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The following article has been kindly submitted by Alan Parrott: 

 

 

 

  

  

Operation Grotto Letter to residents 
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🎄Operation Grotto is TVP South Buck’s crime initiative to target the habitual rise in 

burglaries that typically occurs over the festive period, this will continue to run until the New 

Year.  

Our policing teams have been working together to conduct an increased number of overt patrols 

throughout November and December, focusing on identified high risk areas for residential 

burglary and increasing their visible presence on the streets accordingly. In addition, 

investigation teams have been utilising enhanced intelligence gathering methods to identify 

suspects and see more Christmas time offenders arrested.  

Attached is a letter from Inspector Ellis with some in depth burglary prevention advice 

and information regarding the current trends we are witnessing from burglary reports and 

intelligence. Officers have already been distributing this letter via hand on their patrols, 

but we would like all residents across South Buck's to have the opportunity to read.  

We hope you all have a very happy and safe Christmas and New Year 🎅 
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The following article has been kindly submitted by Matthew Barber 
(Police & Crime Bulletin December 2023 by Matthew Barber, Police & Crime Commissioner for Thames Valley): 

 
Police & Crime Bulletin Dec '23 - Review of the year and more updates 
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The following articles have been kindly submitted by Martin Tett (leader of Buckinghamshire Council): 

Buckinghamshire Council Update 
 
Important contact numbers in the event of flooding 
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The following article has been kindly submitted by Marie Cavanagh: 
 

Keep it Local CSP - December 2023 

https://matthewbarber.co.uk/campaigns/view-email/VH0JmRIiUZM08V8LUFkkTuV2xqrWiOJHgYkPVE-5y9Aj4QwJpvTdwIdnCpQXvHD890Fvn4JTQySISXe1acSx84JcNC0lNbwFfB9tHiVzHTB8ADZybJQ8mwv019m9cn938LeVNSxSoL2y736LehvwbYt_YASiQAev4hkvdQ==?ss_source=sscampaigns&ss_campaign_id=65830f6fe48afc5465249e2b&ss_email_id=65834f257713915ed117337f&ss_campaign_name=Police+%26+Crime+Bulletin+Dec+%E2%80%9823+-+Review+of+the+year+and+more+updates&ss_campaign_sent_date=2023-12-20T20%3A36%3A48Z
https://enews.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/5438-XRXD-D0E503F0A89FB58430HTEH3CAA4669AB9A0B79/cr.aspx
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